
 

 

From:  Will Stockdale, Head of Geography 

25 March 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Lower Sixth Geography field trip to Snowdonia, Sunday 12 – Wednesday 15 June 2022 
 

 
I wrote to you previously about the above compulsory Geography field trip for Lower Sixth 
Geographers in the summer term.  
 
I wanted to let you know that on the next bill, there will be a charge of £270 added.  
 
This is to secure accommodation and transport to and from the activity centre in Wales, Plas 
Tan y Bwlch in the Snowdonia National Park;  https://www.snowdonia.gov.wales/study-
centre). 
 
The full expected cost of the trip is c.£400 and the remaining balance will be added to the 
Michaelmas term 2022 bill.  
 
As a reminder, the itinerary is as follows; 

● leave the school coach park promptly at 9am on Sunday 12 June and visit Birmingham 
en route (packed lunch required) 

● On Monday 13 June and Tuesday 14 June there will be a host of different (largely 
physical) fieldwork activities in the Snowdonia National Park and surrounding area.  

● On Wednesday 15 June, we visit Wrexham on the return journey, to continue with 
human fieldwork. We will not return in time for bus departures that evening  

 
You will receive a consent form via email ahead of each trip and we would appreciate timely 
completion, so that all elements are finalised before the trip itself. 
 
Please do get in touch if you have any questions (will.stockdale@abingdon.org.uk). 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Will Stockdale, Head of Geography 
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